REMEMBERING

Penny Gail Laurie
November 3, 1944 - May 2, 2015
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Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Flo Tomicki

Relation: family events

Dear George, My thoughts of Penny's gentle nature, and your loss go out to you with sadness. Derek
told me of your loss and he sends his condolences. She will be missed by so many folks whose lives
she touched. Flo and Derek Tomicki
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